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As detailed in our message on ParentMail yesterday, regarding school 

closure we are following government advice that is issued daily.  

It currently states that it is business as usual in schools. If this were to 

change we will of course let you know immediately. 

 

We will be in contact with parents/carers daily by ParentMail as this  

unprecedented situation develops. 
 

A special message from Mrs Fern 

  

Dear Children, Parents and Carers of Sutton Park. 

 

It is with great sadness that I will be leaving Sutton Park on Friday 20th March after 14 years at Sutton 

Park as a Teaching  Assistant. 

 

I have always been extremely passionate about my role here and I will miss the children and my  

colleagues greatly - not to mention the rewards and challenges along the way! 

 

I have taken a position as a residential children’s worker, in which I hope to utilise my skills working 

with children and young people with a wide range of difficulties to improve their quality of life.   

Although I am looking forward to my new position, I know I will miss everyone at Sutton Park  

immensely. 

  

May I take this opportunity to wish you all the very best for the future. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Mrs Fern 

 

On Thursday 5th of March, a team of Year 6  

pupils went to Stourport’s Athletics Dome to 

compete against eighteen different schools. 

Year 6 did amazingly well and came in 5th place 

in the boy’s event and 6th place in the girls.  

 

Everyone was supportive of each other and Mr 

Salisbury and Miss Morris were incredibly proud 

of their performance. 

 

 

 

You will by now have received information about our vacancy for a 

Parent Governor. As detailed in the letter from Jane Dominese at the 

Central RSA Academies Trust, nominations need to be returned  directly 

to Jane by post by Wednesday 25th March. If you have any queries  

regarding the vacancy, please speak to Miss Crawley. 

 

 

Letters have been sent home today regarding Parents’ Evenings. These 

will take place the week beginning Monday 30th March 2020. Please 

ensure they are returned by Tuesday 24th March.  
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